
Our Lobbies are Re-Opening 

Beginning Wednesday, June 3rd
In order to continue to take care of your in-person banking needs and keep both 

you and our employees safe, we will be establishing the following new procedures:  

1. We strongly encourage you to continue to use our online banking services and our

drive-up when possible.

2. You DO NOT have to wear a mask while you are in the building, however we highly

encourage it.

3. If you are wearing a mask, we may ask you to identify yourself.

4. Please practice social distancing while you are in the building.

5. We will have lobby capacity limits of 5 customers.

6. Our public restrooms will be closed.

Lobby & Drive-Up Hours (Updated) 

Day Lobby Drive-Up 

Monday, Tuesday 

& Thursday 

9am - 5:00pm 8:30am - 5:00pm 

Wednesday 9am - Noon 8:30am - 5:00pm 

Friday 9am - 5:00pm 8:30am - 5:30pm 

Saturday By Appointment 8:30am - Noon 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition and 

look forward to continuing to serve you and your banking needs.     

Please feel free to contact us at (800)488-3958  

with any questions or concerns that you may have. Thank you! 




